
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Board of Selectmen for the Town of Thornton will hold a 
Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at the Thornton 
Town Office beginning at 5:00 pm to consider amending the 

Town of Thornton Fee Schedule pursuant to  
RSA 41:9-a. The proposed schedule of fees will be available at 
the Selectmen’s office and posted on the town website News 

and Notices page: http://townofthornton.org/ 
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